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The 2024 is coming to an end leaving behind an unforgettable imprint of enthusiasm.

It has been months of hard work. Our work as wine producers also involves making tough
decisions and handling quite demanding situations. That is what we did over this past year,
but both the commitment and efforts have propelled us to remarkable and surprising
achievements. The unwavering dedication from each department of our company has been
crucial in overcoming this year challenges.

Besides the 3 Bicchieri Gambero Rosso awarded to Chianti Classico Gran Selezione
Lapina 2020 and the 5 Grappoli Bibenda to Miglioré 2020 - to name but a few - last
November our Chianti Classico 2021 climbed to the 37th place of Wine Spectator's Top
100 wines, the epilogue to a 2024 full of excitement.

After fulfilling experiences enhancing our last months and enabling us to explore new
markets, we are feeling very excited about 2025 and all challenges it will bring.

Looking ahead, we will be travelling a lot throughout all Italy as well as worldwide due to a
hectic schedule. It will require lot of energy and time, but we are sure it will be worth it.

Very soon, we will see each other again at Wine & Siena - January 25 to 27 - at the
historicpalace of Santa Maria Della Scala.

Likewise, we will not miss the Chianti ClassicoCollection in Florence - February 17 & 18 -
the special event dedicated to the so-called Gallo Nero new vintages: the Black Rooster, the
icon of our tradition. We will keep you updated about our participations.

Now we take amoment to thank all our friends, partners, habitués and followers: a big
THANK YOU for being there and helping us promote our brand and wines.

Our ever-growing and passionate “community” is being even more inclusive and we look
forwardto meeting many more people who can join in it.

Last but not least, a Merry Christmas to all of you and your families

Cin Cin!
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